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Dear Colleagues,

We are pleased that the October 2012 issue of the Cumhuriyet Dental Journal was published.

Thank you very much to all authors and reviewers for their contributions.

Become a widely distributed journal worldwide, I invite all authors to submit their papers to

CDJ and to cite CDJ in their papers.

Hope to meet in the next issue.

Best Regards,

Prof. Dr. Ali Kemal Ozdemir

Editor-in-Chief

Cumhuriyet Dental Journal


